I would like to know who thought of this ridiculous plan to put a modal on bull lane by Amersham avenue.

This means all the residents on Amersham avenue, Hardinge road, Tiverton road etc now have to go via weir
hall road and then Wilbury way - all that traffic now going right past the school and nursery.

This will cause absolute chaos and gridlock, with long queues trying to get onto the main road causing more
pollution right by the school.

It also means all of the trucks and lorries going to the industrial estate will now have to get there via the
residential streets instead of bull lane, again causing chaos, congestion, and noise for residents.

Who asked for a cycle lane? All of the residents I have spoken to in these streets haven’t, so who’s decision is
this ? We can’t get simple things done like road repairs, rubbish collections, resident only parking, cctv to stop
fly tipping, yet you can spend hundreds of thousands of council tax payers money carrying out this ridiculous
scheme.

When will this council remember they are supposed to be public servants and not dictators.

It’s high time you started listening and carrying out the wishes of your residents and constituents instead of
deciding amongst yourselves and handing out mega money contracts.

I look forward to your response, though I won’t be holding my breath for a reply.

One extremely unhappy resident.



